
ITEM 10 
 
 
 
LONDON BOROUGH OF HARROW 
 
 
COUNCIL MEETING -       14 APRIL 2011  
 
 
QUESTION WITH NOTICE  
 
A period of up to 15 minutes is allowed for the asking of written questions by 
Members of Council of a Member of the Executive or the Chairman of any 
Committee. 
 
Questioner: Councillor Anthony Seymour 
 
Asked of: Councillor Bill Stephenson (Leader of the 

Council and Portfolio Holder for Finance and 
Business Transformation) 

 
Question 4:   
 
“I understand that the request for financial support regarding the 
closure of the North Harrow Lloyds TSB has been rejected by the 
bank. Are there any plans to appeal this decision, and what 
alternative sources of support funding are being explored?” 
 
 
 


